
 

Dear Brown School Community, 

Thank you for offering to support some of the families in our communities. 

This family consists of a mom and 5 children (ages 16 months, 8, 11, 16, 19). The family has recently dealt with 
the loss of a sibling. The 8 year old boy was very close to his brother who passed and is finding it hard to cope. 
The siblings enjoy spending time with each other and playing games online. The mom is on a fixed income and 
does her best to make ends meet and to provide opportunities for fun with her children. The mom has had a 
number of health issues these past few years and has been depending on her older daughter to support with 
taking care of her siblings. 

Boy, age 8 - he needs clothing (size 10-14) and shoes (size 4). He enjoys playing with his siblings and playing 
games online. He loves doing things with his hands and has a lot of energy.  

Girl, age 19 - she needs clothing (size medium) and shoes (size 6.5). She enjoys spending time with her 
siblings and helps her mother with a lot of the caretaking.  

Girl, age 16 - she needs clothing (size medium) and shoes (size 6). She enjoys spending time with her siblings 
and helps out with taking care of them.  

Girl, age 11 - she needs clothing (size 14-16) and shoes (size 4). She enjoys spending time online and on social 
media. 

Boy, age 16 months -  needs clothing (18-24 months) and shoes (size 6.5). He enjoys exploring things with his 
mouth and his fingers. He loves watching his shows and exploring his home with his siblings.  

Mom - she needs clothing (size L) and shoes (size 6.5). Mom has not been feeling great and would love the 
opportunity to rest. She would also love the opportunity to provide her children with fun things to do that are 
affordable.  

The family would be so appreciative to receive gift cards to Walmart, No Frills, or Winners. They love to spend 
time together as a family and would love the opportunity to do things outside if possible.  

We can’t thank you enough for your generosity. We wish you all a very lovely Holiday Season. 

Amina Dualeh School Social worker  
LC1 


